
A longtime member of our diocese, Kevin will retire this spring from Penn State University where 
he has served in variety of administrative roles since 1986, most recently as Director of 
Volunteer Management. Kevin has an MA in Counseling Psychology, a BA in Speech 
Communications, and a Certificate as Worker Priest from the Stevenson School for Ministry. He 
serves as a faculty member of the Stevenson School for Ministry and in a part-time position as 
Priest in Charge at St. Luke’s, Altoona. Kevin will be overseeing Shaped by Faith Phase Two 
which will administer grants for collaborative projects across the diocese. 


